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IDR 03/2021 

 

March 01, 2021 

Re: Notification on Change of the Company’s 2021 Holiday  

 CP All Public Company Limited 

 

To: The President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

According to the Cabinet’s resolution on December 29, 2020 to change the substitution holiday for 

Chulalongkorn Day to boost the economy and domestic tourism. CP All Public Company Limited (“the 

Company”) would like to inform the change of the Company’s 2021 Holiday on the substitution holiday for 

Chulalongkorn Day from Monday, October 25, 2021 to Friday, October 22, 2021. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mr. Kriengchai Boonpoapichart 

Chief Financial Officer 

Authorized to sign on behalf of the Company 

 


